
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest school sessions for Nursery will take place every Wednesday starting Wednesday 20th 

September. For this session the children will need to wear an all-in-one waterproof suit and wellies. 

To support the transition to forest school if the children could come to nursery already wearing their 

all-in-one suit this would be helpful.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery PE sessions in the school hall will take place on a Friday morning. Please ensure that if your 

child attends nursery on a Friday that hair is tied up and any jewellery has been removed.  


